
Consent Item

RE: 2024 Traffic Grant Applications

Department/Program: Police Department

Explanation:

The Ballwin Police Department has actively pursued grant funding through the Missouri
Department of Transportation for highway safety projects for many years. As in past years, the
Police Department is asking that the Mayor and each Alderman sign a City Council Authorization
form, which must be submitted with the grant application for project approval.

For 2024, we are requesting grant funding in the following amounts for theses identified projects:

$10,500 Hazardous Moving Violation Enforcement (includes $2,000 funding to send two
officers to LETSAC training)

$4,500 DWI Saturation Enforcement
$4,500 Youth Alcohol Enforcement
$4,500 Occupant Protection (Seatbelt) Enforcement

$24,000 Total Grant Application

Recommendation:

The staff recommends the Mayor and each Alderman sign the City Council Authorization form so
the Ballwin Police Department may apply for the four 2024 Missouri Department of
Transportation Traffic Enforcement Grants.

Submitted By: John Bergfeld

Date: February 6, 2024
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